

27th February 2020

Re: Lincolnshire UCAS Higher Education Exhibition

Wednesday 25th March

Dear Parent/Carer,

I wish to inform you about the annual Lincolnshire UCAS Higher Education Exhibition being held at Lincoln University on Wednesday 25th March. It is a popular and busy event as virtually every British university will have a stall, together with representatives from the National Apprenticeship Service. The exhibition will give students the opportunity to investigate a wide range of academic and career opportunities. It will also give them a chance to talk to university staff directly.

Due to the scale of the event, schools have been allocated time slots and we have booked the 1.00-2.30pm session. Students have received an email from UCAS asking them to register for the event and download a free ticket. They will not be able to access the exhibition without a ticket.

Students need to meet us at the Engine Shed at 12.45pm to register before entering the exhibition at 1.00pm. In the past, coloured wrist bands have been issued so it is important they arrive on time to receive these before we enter. Sixth Form uniform is to be worn, along with lanyards. Students will be able to leave the Academy at 11.20am to make their way to the Engine Shed. This will also give them time to have lunch.

If your child is unable to attend, please follow the normal procedure for absences.

Yours faithfully

Mrs E Mellor Head of Year 12 emellor@prioryacademies.co.uk



